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The 2019 Agency In-House Review was
conducted in BatSateU on February 28 at
Pablo Borbon Main I.

The Research Management Services (RMS)
office facilitated the activity in collaboration
with the Southern Tagalog Agriculture and
Resources Research and Development
Consortium (STARRDEC). All of the university’s
on-going and completed researches were
evaluated by the panel of experts who
distinguished which among the papers
presented is best and fit to compete in the
the Regional Symposium on Research and

Development Highlights (RSRDH) competition.

The members of the panel of evaluators were
Dr. Melbourne Rio Talactac, Dr. Marilyn M.
Escobar, Dr. Niclie L. Tiratira, and Dr. Rowena
D.T. Baconguis.

The research paper entitled, “Linking
Batangas Port Expansion Project To Socio-
Economic Status Of Selected Areas In
Batangas Province,” by Dr. Cristina Dt. Geron,
Dr. Joel B. Bacay And Dr. Realiza M. Mame
was adjudged Best Research Paper.

The panel of experts for the Agency In-House Review: (L to R) Dr. 
Rowena D.T. Baconguis, Dr. Niclie L. Tiratira, Dr.  Marilyn M. Escobar, 
and Dr. Melbourne Rio Talactac

BatStateU research and Research Management Services personnel 
with the invited experts and faculty researchers who participated in 
the agency-in-house review

RMS holds Seminar Workshop on writing publishable articles

One of the faculty researchers, Ms. Cristina Geron, presents her 
paper to the lecturers.

The RMS Office spearheaded a seminar
workshop on writing publishable articles on
February 20-21. Participants of the seminar
workshop were 27 faculty researchers who
represented each of the completed externally
or institutionally funded research studies and
projects of the University.

Lectures were delivered by selected resources
speakers: Dr. Shirley G. Cabrera, Dr. Anacleto
M. Caringal, Dr. Romel U. Briones, Dr. Jayvee
A. Saco, and Dr. Cristina Amor A. Rosales.

During the workshop proper on journal
search and writing publishable articles, the
participants were given the opportunity to
revise their completed papers based on the
prescribed format of their selected journals.

During the output presentation of the
participants, the resource speakers also gave
them recommendations and comments for
the improvement of their articles.
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